



COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Robert A. Nebiker Director Department of Health Professions 6603 West Broad Street, 5th Floor Richmond, Virginia 23230-1712 www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 662-9900 FAX (804) 662-9943 TDD (804) 662-7197

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, RN, MSM, CSAC Executive Director Board of Nursing (804) 662-9909 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 662-7310 FAX (804) 662-9512

September 1, 2006

Connie M. Williams, C.N.A. 13444 High Gate Mews Carrolton, Virginia 23314 CERTIFIED MAIL 716039019849942337411

Dear Ms. Williams:

Thank you for meeting with the Special Conference Committee of the Virginia Board of Nursing on August 29, 2006. The Committee is of the opinion that the evidence presented was insufficient to warrant disciplinary action by the Board of Nursing. Therefore, no action will be taken against your certificate to practice as a certified nurse aide in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

The Board of Nursing expects that you will maintain a course of conduct in your capacity as a nurse aide commensurate with the requirements of Title 54.1, Chapter 30 of the Code of Virginia (1950), as amended, and the Regulations of the Board of Nursing.

Sincerely.

Jodi P. Power, R.N., J.D. Deputy Executive Director Nurse Aide Registry Manager

JPP/jjr

cc:

Robert Nebiker, Director Patricia Harte-Byers, Investigator (106466) Mykl Egan, Adjudication Specialist Anne Joseph, Deputy Director, Administrative Proceedings Division



COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Robert A. Nebiker Director

Department of Health Professions 6603 West Broad Street, 5th Floor Richmond, Virginia 23230-1712

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 662-9900 FAX (804) 662-9943 TDD (804) 662-7197

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, RN, MSM, CSAC **Executive Director**

Board of Nursing (804) 662-9909 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 662-7310 FAX (804) 662-9512

September 1, 2006

Connie M. Williams, C.N.A. 715 44th Street Newport News, Virginia 23430 CERTIFIED MAIL 716039019849942337435

Dear Ms. Williams:

Thank you for meeting with the Special Conference Committee of the Virginia Board of Nursing on August 29, 2006. The Committee is of the opinion that the evidence presented was insufficient to warrant disciplinary action by the Board of Nursing. Therefore, no action will be taken against your certificate to practice as a certified nurse aide in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

The Board of Nursing expects that you will maintain a course of conduct in your capacity as a nurse aide commensurate with the requirements of Title 54.1, Chapter 30 of the Code of Virginia (1950), as amended, and the Regulations of the Board of Nursing.

Jodi P. Power, R.N., J.D. Deputy Executive Director Nurse Aide Registry Manager

JPP/jjr

Robert Nebiker, Director CC:

Patricia Harte-Byers, Investigator (106466)

Mykl Egan, Adjudication Specialist

Anne Joseph, Deputy Director, Administrative Proceedings Division